
 
  

 

THE CITY OF STEUBENVILLE 
 

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 
 
  

115 South Third Street, Suite 107       PHONE:  740-283-6000 ext. 3303 
Steubenville, OH 43952        FAX:  740-282-6082 

EMAIL:    Mdolak@cityofsteubenville.us  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
TO: Herald-Star Newspaper 

Wheeling Intelligencer Newspaper 
FROGGY/WSTV Radio News Room 
TheRiver106.3,WCDK-FM Radio News Room 
WEIR Radio News Room 
WTOV 9 News Room 
WTRF 7 News Room 
 
Ambulance Service 
Jefferson County  E911 Center 
Steubenville City Health Department 
Steubenville City Fire Department 
Steubenville City Police Department 
Trinity Health Systems Public Relations 
Steubenville Post Office 
 
 

Steel Valley Regional Transit 
Steubenville City Schools 
Steubenville Catholic Central H.S. 
Bishop Mussio Junior High School 
Bishop Mussio Elementary School  
Indian Creek Schools 
Jefferson County Board of DD 
 
Jefferson County Engineer 
Steubenville City Manager 
Steubenville Street Department 
Steubenville Wastewater Treatment 
Steubenville Water Treatment Plant 
Steubenville Water Utility Office 
 

FROM:  Michael Dolak, City Engineer 
 

DATE:  March 14, 2014 
 

SUBJECT: Steubenville Marina Observation Deck Project –  
  Work to Begin Week of March 17, 2014 

  
 
STEUBENVILLE - Work will begin during the week of March 17, 2014 on the 
Steubenville Marina Observation Deck Project. The project proposes to improve the 
Marina by repaving the existing parking lot and boat ramp located beneath the former 
Fort Steuben Bridge.  The project will also construct a pedestrian bridge to an 
observation deck atop a Fort Steuben Bridge pier that was left in place after the 
demolition of the bridge.   
 
The access to the Marina may periodically experience temporary closures or restrictions 
during the construction project. 
 
Construction bids were received in October of 2013 and the contract was awarded to 
James White Construction Company for a total contract cost of $189,994.50.  This 
project is funded by Federal dollars through the Brooke Hancock and Jefferson 
Planning Commission and State Grant Dollars 
   
The project is scheduled to be completed in July 2014.  
 

 


